Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Friday 16 October 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

BOOK FAIR AND BOOK PARADE- Curious Creatures, Wild Minds

On Friday 6 November 2020
we will have our Book Parade in
conjunction with our School's
Book Fair. Due to covid-19
guidelines parents will still not
be able to attend, however, we
will be filming the parade and we
will post it on facebook and
seesaw.

Students will be able to visit the
library from Wednesday 4
November to view the many
books on display in our '‘Book
Fair’ and write themselves a
‘wish list'.

The lovely ladies in the office will be able to assist students with their purchases to ensure that
they are age appropriate.

Mrs White will have the library open for students to purchase books at the following times:
Wednesday 4 November from 11:10 - 11:40am
Thursday 5 November from 8:30 - 9:00am, 11:10 - 11:40am and 1:30 - 2:00pm

Friday 6 November from 8:30 - 9:00am, 11:10 - 11:40am and 1:30 - 2:00pm (Last day to
purchase books)

Students are invited to dress up as their favourite book character, ready to be in our
parade that will be starting at 1:00pm. The parade will be held outside, weather pending.

Thank you for your continued support
Bnivondes Havadlaris

Androula Kavallaris

Principal

Always Our Best



